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11 March 2016 

 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Netball Match against Hollycombe Primary School 

 

Your child has been selected to play in a netball match against Hollycombe 

Primary School on Thursday 17th March from 3.30 – 4.15pm.  The match will be 

played here so you are welcome to come and watch if you wish. 

 

We have our own school netball kit for your child to wear, however the girls will 

need to wear their shorts under the netball skirts. Please could you ensure that 

your child brings the following:- 

 

 Trainers 

 

 Water bottle 

 

 Warm clothing for the interval and when they are not playing in the match 

 

 Children must wear their school shoes to go home in 

 

If your child normally walks home on their own, please be aware that the school 

crossing patrol will not be on duty. 

 

We are looking forward to an enjoyable after school match. 

 

Thank you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Jo Duffy 

PE Co-ordinator 
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